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What and who we are 

St. Leonard’s school council is made up of 12 children from Y1 to Y6. The 

children are asked to write a manifesto if they would like to be considered for 

the School Council. A vote is held in each class and the two children with the 

highest votes become School Councillors. The School Councillors represent 

their class and are the voice of the children in our school. We believe it is 

important to let the children have a voice. New School Councillors are picked 

every 2 years.  

The school councillors for 2018/19 are  

Y6 - Chloe, Josh, and Ava            Y5 - Quynh and Gina            Y4 - Ruby and Lola  

Y3 - Lamis and Kaiya                   Y2 - Jack and Indie               Y1 - Maisie and Jacob  

All School Councillors have an active part in the meetings. In each class there is 

a suggestion box so if your class mates have an idea they can put it in the 

suggestion box. Most meetings we discuss these suggestions and if necessary 

take the suggestions to Mrs Spearing to discuss a solution.  
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What we do 

At School Council meetings we do lots of different things to try to improve our 

school and to raise money. So far this year (2018/19) we have done a bake sale 

and silver trail for Children in Need and a Macmillan coffee morning and raised 

£350.88. We are planning to reach our Unicef Silver Award as a school and are 

thinking of doing some of these things to help our community: 

 Litter picking in the local area 

 Offering our help to maintain local allotments close to the school 

 Supporting house of bread, a charity for the homeless 

 Raise money for the homeless by sleeping “rough” for a night.   

Please let our school council know if you want to do any of these things 

or if you have any other suggestions. We are always striving to make our 

school a better place.  

 

          For Children in Need 2018, we took part 

in a silver coin trail to see how many 

times we could lap the playground. We      

also had a massive cake sale and managed 

to raise £560.44p! Well done! 

Unicef Silver Award! 

We are gradually approaching our Unicef Silver                                                              

Award! This means a lot to us and we are almost                                                                      

there! Let’s dream to achieve! 

           

For Red Nose Day 2019 we had a mufti day and 

wore red!   We had a break time cake sale and 

raised £291.49! 

 

We have a new Deputy Headteacher Miss Cooke! The School 

Council helped to interview all of the candidates. 
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